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New Lodge Update (August 2023):

1.  We've assembled and finalized our expert team that moves us even closer to a start date for our new lodge project.  The team includes an architect, project management, and construction management firms.

2. By October 1 this team will have finalized the Class C project estimate and prepared all documents needed for submission to the AAHP grant (Alberta Affordable Housing Program).

3. This grant deadline is October 16, 2023 with a 90-day review period.  While waiting for this funding approval, our team will continue to work on further design and development.

Building Together with WAHS we are ever so hopeful, and very proud of our accomplishments thus far!  Watch here for monthly updates. 
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